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I am writing this letter of recommendation for Jorns CARES Act, based on my personal experience working 

with them to process our Employee Retention Tax Credit application. As the Vice President 

of Krenzer Marina, I can attest that Jorns CARES Act made this process effortless and efficient for us. 

Initially, we were skeptical about being eligible for the Employee Retention Tax Credit, as our business did 

not close during the COVID-19 pandemic. However, Jorns CARES Act assured us that were still eligible for 

this credit and helped us apply for it. They made it clear to us that this credit was designed to support 

businesses like ours as a reward for maintaining our employees. 

Our accountant had informed us that the application process for the credit was complex and time-

consuming. While she could have done it, we chose a specialist in ERC, that's why we worked with Jorns. 

Because of their expertise, we received $386,000 in funds. Once we received the funds, we were able to 

utilize them according to our needs. 

The paperwork process was easy and efficient, which made the entire experience a breeze. Jorns CARES 

Act specializes in this area, and it showed in their seamless process. Had we had our accountant complete 

the application, I believe we would have received significantly less. Therefore, I would advise others to 

exercise caution while using their own accountants for this process. Jorns CARES Act does this every day 

and knows the steps needed to get the most out of it. 

In conclusion, I highly recommend Jorns CARES Act for their excellent service, efficiency, and expertise in 

handling the Employee Retention Tax Credit application process. I cannot imagine having gone through this 

process without their assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Habecker 

WWW . KR ENZERM ARIN E. COM &uth&y 
, 0 111 0 0 11 1 



{"type":"Document","isBackSide":false,"languages":["en-us"],"usedOnDeviceOCR":true}

